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To: lup-hearings@multco.us

I got a notice and it said I should go to a website by Oct 23 to submit testimony for a 10/26 hearing.  I that and got a
screen that said no hearings were currently scheduled, and there was no place to submit testimony.  So, here is what I
would have written had I been able to navigate your system:  "Please provide for some mountain biking trails." 
Bill Miller
503-784-3233
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